
‭AJ Families,‬

‭Please find below information for our school community:‬

‭Bus evacuation drills will take place during the school day on Tuesday, October 15th.‬

‭Picture Day: Reminder that picture day will be on Friday, October 18th and retakes will take place on‬
‭Monday, November 18th.‬

‭School Advisory Council: Our next meeting will take place online on Wednesday, November 6th. We have‬
‭parent volunteers for all grades but parents are always welcome to join us for a meeting. Please reach‬
‭out to‬‭adoucette@hrce.ca‬‭if you would like the meeting‬‭link.‬

‭Here is another way to stay connected to our school community:‬
‭Follow us on X: @AJSmeltzer‬
‭Follow us on Instagram: @ajsmeltzerjuniorhigh‬

‭Thanks,‬
‭Andrea Doucette‬
‭Principal at AJ Smeltzer‬
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